Embassy of the Arab republic of Egypt
Helsinki
F59/24
VERBAL NOTE

The Embassy of the Arab republic of Egypt in Helsinki presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia,
and in the context of the preparation for the Second Edition of the Global
Congress on Population, Health, and Development, which will be hosted by
Egypt, has the honour to inform that the Conference title has been changed to
the Global Congress on Population, Health, and Human Development, and
will be convened from 21 to 25 October 2024 (instead of 21-24 October 2024).

The Ministry of Health and Population of Egypt will take care of the
expenses of accommodation, meals, local transport for the Heads of
Ministerial Delegations and two Members of Delegation, while not taking
care of international travel. The Egyptian side will not take care of any
expenses if a Delegation is not headed by a Minister at least. There is no
ceiling for the number of the Members of Delegations. The Egyptian Ministry
of Health and Population will publish the Programme of the Congress and all
relevant documents on the official website of the Congress:
http://www.globalphde.com.

The esteemed Ministry is kindly requested to forward the above-mentioned
information to the relevant authorities in Estonia.

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt in Helsinki avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Estonia the assurances of its highest consideration.

Helsinki, 19 August 2024

To: Ministry of Foreign Atfairs, Republic of Estonia

CC: Embassy of the Republic of Estonia in Helsinki
Ministry of Hedth, Republic




